
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To all our Loyal Patrons, 
 

Thankyou all for your patience during this time, we hope you are all 
keeping well. 

 
We will be opening on Thursday the 4th of June for Dinner. 5 till 9.30pm 
Due to the Covid-19 restrictions, we have had to change the way we 
operate. 
We are not able to provide a Buffet at the moment but will be offering A 
La Carte dining in multiple rooms with a maximum of 20 guests per 
dining area. 
Therefore, I would highly recommend calling to make a reservation. 03 
8348 8400 from 4.30pm or email nicole@slhotel.com.au 
 
Rules which we need to abide by in order to open are; 

• A staff Member will be asking all Guests for First Name, Contact 
numbers and have temperature checked on arrival 

• Any Guests who are feeling unwell or have been in contact with 
anyone with COVID-19 are asked to stay home 

• Alcohol can only be served with a meal, not a snack 

• Guests can purchase drinks and meals from the counters, pay and 
then these items will be delivered by a staff member to the table. 

• At all times, Guests are to practice 1.5metre social distancing 
(unless at the table) 

• Booking limit is 20 and Max 6 guests per table 
 

In order to provide a safe environment for Staff and Patrons we ask to 
comply with the new rules and regulations 

Stay Safe! 
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